



TECHNICAL INSTITUTE RICALDONE
REMEDIAL ACTIVITY 2 -PERIOD II

Name: _____ **Section** _____

Instruction: Read each part and answer correctly each of the exercises.

I. Read each definition about subjects and choose the option that describe each of them.

1. The study or use of numbers and shapes to calculate, represent its includes arithmetic, geometry, and algebra.

- A. Languages
- B. School
- C. Mathematics
- D. Chemistry

2. The whole of time before the present, and all things that happened in that time.

- A. Literature
- B. Art
- C. History
- D. Social Studies

3. The scientific study of living things.

- A. Biology
- B. Physic
- C. Chemistry
- D. Science

4. The study of how computers work and what they can be used for.

- A. PE
 - B. Computer Science
 - C. Art
 - D. Drama
- 5. The study of the Earth's physical features and the people, plants, and animals that live in different regions of the world.**
- A. Art
 - B. Biology
 - C. Social Studies
 - D. Geography
- 6. Paintings, drawings, and sculptures that are created to be beautiful or to express ideas.**
- A. Art
 - B. Drama
 - C. PE
 - D. Languages
- 7. The study of plays**
- A. Art
 - B. Math
 - C. Physic
 - D. Drama
- 8. A school or college subject that includes the study of history, government, and world cultures.**
- A. Literature

- B. Social Studies
 - C. Phycology
 - D. History
9. **The style or types of words used by a person or group.**
- A. Languages
 - B. Literature
 - C. Geography
 - D. Biology
10. **The scientific study of the structure of substances and the way they react with other substances.**
- A. Geology
 - B. Physic
 - C. Chemistry
 - D. Mathematics

Part II

- I. **Based on the following verbs conjugate each of them in Simple Past and Past Participle and write the sentence provided using the Simple Past Tense in Affirmative, negative and interrogative form.**

1. Run _____

Sentence: Our team run to fast from the beginning to the end in the competition.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

2. Jump _____

Sentence: Children jump too higher in this game.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

3. Eat: _____

Sentence: Sara eats a lot of vegetables and fruits.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

4. Buy: _____

Sentence: My family buy many expensive objects in this shop.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

5. Read: _____

Sentence: I read a great book about the Second War.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

6. Drink: _____

Sentences: My best friend drinks around 8 glasses of water.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

7. Wash: _____

Sentence: My mom wash all the garage very well.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

8. Swim: _____

Sentence: We swim in the biggest pool to practice to the competition.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

9. Play: _____

Sentence: The play the guitar and piano in the school.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

10. Write: _____

Sentence: The boy writes a short poem to the teachers.

Affirmative: _____

Negative: _____

Interrogative: _____

II. One sentence in each part is correct. Select the correct sentence.

Example:

A. I've first played the guitar when I was a teenager.

B. I first played the guitar when I was a teenager.

A. When you worked in Hollywood, have you ever meet anyone famous?

B. When you worked in Hollywood, did you ever meet anyone famous?

A. Have you ever eaten sushi? Try some!

B. Did you ever eat Sushi? Try some!

A. Last night I read until 2:00a.m

B. Last night I've read until 2:00a.m

A. Did you ever see the movie "No Country for Old Men"?

B. Have you ever seen the movie "No Country for Old Men"?

A. In 1989, the government did something that change the world.

B. In 1989, the government has done something than changed the world.

- A. She has never been to the theater.
- B. She has ever been to the theater.
- A. I've ever worked in retail in my life.
- B. I've never worked in retail in my life.

I. Read the questions about how different nationalities spend their free time and guess the answers.

1 Internet

People from Canada spend, on average, 43.5 hours per week online, 8 hours longer than people in the U.S., who come in second. One reason: Canada has long, cold winters, so people spend lots of time indoors.

2 Sports

Soccer is king. In second place, surprisingly, is cricket. Only a few nations play the game seriously, but it's very popular in India, which has 1.2 billion people.

3 Outdoors

New Zealanders spend the most time outdoors. The countryside is perfect for hiking, mountain climbing and water sports. If you live in New Zealand, you're never more than two hours' drive from the ocean. And then there is the rugby, too ...

4 Bars

Spain has six bars per 1,000 inhabitants, easily the highest number. In Spain, a bar is for families, not just drinkers. It's a meeting place and often an eating place (try the tapas!).

5 Galleries and Museums

The U.K. has six of the top 20 most visited art galleries/museums in the world, including the National Gallery, the British Museum and Tate Modern.



7 Party!

It's impossible to say who parties the most, but Brazil's annual carnival makes it a good choice. Some of the best cities for partying include Bangkok (friendly people, great nightclubs), Berlin (live music scene) and the island of Ibiza (dance music).

8 Exercising

The biggest exercisers are people from Greece and Estonia. Over 80 percent of people in those countries exercise regularly. In both countries, soccer and the Olympic sports are the most popular, but Estonia has one very special game: ice cricket!



1. **Who spend the most time on the internet?**
 - A. Canada
 - B. India
 - C. New Zealand
 - D. Brazil

2. **Who spends the most time outdoors?**
 - A. U.K
 - B. Canada
 - C. New Zealand
 - D. Spain

3. **Which country has the most bars per person?**
 - A. Spain
 - B. India
 - C. U.K
 - D. Greece

4. **Which country parties the most?**
 - A. Canada
 - B. India
 - C. Greece
 - D. Brazil

5. **Who exercises the most?**
 - A. Spain
 - B. India
 - C. New Zealand
 - D. Brazil

V. Using your voice complete the words in the sentences below.

Example:

1. What are you g_____ (**going**) to this coming weekend?

1. H_____ you ever danced samba in a party?
2. She has s_____ hard to the English exam.

3. My best friend h_____ played in that team since 2020.
4. Anna n_____ traveled to Europe.
5. D_____ they invite you to their party? Yes, they did.
6. Hey Tommy a_____ you doing the homework now?
Yes, I am. Do you n_____ some help? Yes, I need it, please.
7. We h_____ been here for 5 hours.
8. H_____ she done exercises in this gym for years?
9. Have you e_____ gone to El Pital?
10. Yes, I h_____.